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M Gma" Jason Leopold <jasonleopold@gmail.com>

Acknowledgment Letter

recooper@usaid.gov <recooper@usaid.gov> Wed, Mar 18, 2020 at 8:06 AM
To: jasonleopold@gmail.com

March 18, 2020
RE: USAID FOIA No. F-00146-20 (Acknowledgment Letter)
Dear Mr. Leopold:

Thank you for your letter dated March 17, 2020, requesting information pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA),
5 U.S.C.§ 552. The tracking number for your request is F-00146-20. Please use this number when corresponding with our
office.

At this time, we are in the process of perfecting your request. A perfected request for records reasonably describes such
records and is made in accordance with published rules stating the time, place, fees (if any) and procedures to be followed.
This process includes reviewing the request for clarity and fee category determination and related commitment to pay, if
applicable.

Once your request is perfected, you will be notified of the FOIA Specialist assigned to process your case. If you have

questions, please contact us at foia@usaid.gov. Please cite the above-referenced number when corresponding with our
office.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Regine Cooper

FOIA Specialist

Bureau for Management

Office of Management Services
Information and Records Division
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